
 
 

                   

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Nursery, we hope everyone had a lovely Easter break! 

This half term, the children will be learning about ‘People Who Help Us’. We shall be focusing on how 

the Police, Firefighters, Doctors, Nurses and Dentists can help us. 

During the next few weeks, the children will have visits from different people who will share how 

they help people. 

Literacy 
 

In phonics, the children are continuing to learn the 

letters of the alphabet and their sounds. 

The children are also learning to listen to the sounds 

in words and blend the sounds together. This will help 

them with their future reading! 

At Parents Evening, all parents were passed a copy of 

the children’s name cards. Please help your child to 

practise writing the letters from their names. 

How can you help your child at home? 

- Practise recognising the letters of the 

alphabet and their sounds 

- Help your child to write their name. 

Maths 
In maths, we will be continuing to look at- 

- The numbers 1-6 

- Shapes 

- Patterns 

- Colours 

- Height and length 

- Mass 

- Capacity 

- Sequencing 

- Positional Language 

- More than  

- Less than 

 

How can you help your child at home? 

- Talk about why things might be heavy or 

light 

RE 

In our RE lessons, the children will be learning 

about places that are special and why. 

We are visiting Park Church on Thursday 8th 

May 9.30-11am 

We are visiting Beresford Street Mosque on 

Thursday 15th May 9.30-11am 

We would love for parents to join us on these 

visits - more details to follow 

 

 

Reading 
We want all of our nursery children to become 

super readers!  

Just a reminder that children need to read their 

book at home to an adult at least four times a 

week. 

We shall continue with our library sessions every 

Friday.  

Please read every night with your child and 

sign their diary 

Reminders:  

Now that the weather is getting warmer, please ensure that your child comes to school wearing a 

high factor sun cream and wears a sun hat. 

If somebody else is collecting your child from the nursery, then please let the nursery staff know.                                                

Nursery Telephone Number 01782 237125 


